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Hello parents, families, and friends—the month of March has arrived!  I would just like 
to thank the parents for all their support, hard work and dedication to the Chicago 
Heights Early Learning Program. Last month, the parents decorated the doors and bul-
letin boards and put together a nice feast which was wonderfully done. The teachers 
and other support staff really appreciate you and like what you’re doing, so keep up 
the good work and once again thank you! 
     
As the seasons change please dress your child with the appropriate clothing.  Remem-
ber to provide an extra change of clothes that will remain in your child’s cubby (sweat-
er, jacket, hat etc.). When the weather permits, the children will continue to go outside 
for gross motor activities. In addition, please remember to contact your Family Engage-
ment Specialist to update your family assessment and goals progress. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to stop by or call 708-365-1523.

Parents, you are always welcome to volunteer in the classroom. There are so many 
wonderful things going on so stop by take a look and lend a helping hand. We also 
welcome you for “Coffee Café “during the hours of 8:45-10:15 a.m. daily for great con-
versations, sharing ideas, and networking.  

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Monday| 3/4/19 | Parent Teacher Conference (closed for children)
Wednesday | 3/13/19 | Parent Meeting and Mental Health Workshop  
(9 a.m.)
Friday | 3/29/19 | Professional Development (closed for children)
Friday | Date TBA | Friday Family Fun Day Story Telling with Gwen Hilary


